
 
 

 

NOTICE REGARDING REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE SALE OF THE CITY OF 

YORK AND YORK CITY SEWER AUTHORITY, YORK, PENNSYLVANIA MUNICIPAL 

WASTEWATER SYSTEM  

 

This notice announces a schedule change for the Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for the sale of 

the assets comprising the municipal wastewater system (“System”) owned and operated by the 

York City Sewer Authority and the City of York (“City”) issued on July 10, 2020. 

 

As reported by local media, the City’s data servers and related information technology 

equipment and systems, among other City facilities, suffered extensive damage when City Hall 

was vandalized in early August. (The York Daily Record’s report is available at: 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2020/08/06/yorks-city-hall-closed-after-physical-attack-

property/3306785001/). As a result of this event, access to data integral to the RFP process was 

significantly impaired during the early stages of the RFP process and remains subject to 

significant delays as the City awaits third-party vendors’ completion of necessary repairs to, and 

replacement of, information technology equipment and related systems.  

 

To ensure the integrity and robustness of the RFP process, the schedule is being amended to 

incorporate a 30-day extension of time, including a new deadline for Initial Submissions.   

 

Importantly, while the City seeks proposals for a purchase of the System, issuance of the RFP 

does not bind the City to accept any proposal or proceed with any transaction.  The City reserves 

the right to accept a proposal or reject all proposals as may be in the best interests of the City, its 

residents, and the broader community.  

 

To request a copy of the RFP, please contact only the City’s Advisor Representatives listed 

below.    

 

Advisor Representatives: 

 

Primary          Alternate 

 

Adeolu Bakare         Vasiliki Karandrikas 

McNees Wallace & Nurick LLC     McNees Wallace & Nurick LLC 

316 N. George Street       316 N. George Street 

York, PA 17401    York, PA 17401 

Phone: (717) 237-5290       Phone: (717) 237-5274 

email: abakare@mcneeslaw.com   email: vkarandrikas@mcneeslaw.com 
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